
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 
 

January 31, 2025 
 
TO: Members, Subcommittee on Aviation 
 
FROM: Troy E. Nehls, Chairman, Subcommittee on Aviation; Sam Graves, Chairman, 

Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure 
 
RE: Subcommittee Hearing on “Counter-Unmanned Aircraft Systems” 
 

The Subcommittee on Aviation of the Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure 
will hold a hearing entitled, “Counter-Unmanned Aircraft Systems” at 10:00 a.m. ET on 
Thursday, February 6, 2025, in 2167 of the Rayburn House Office Building. This notice is sent 
on January 31, 2025, with the concurrence of the Ranking Member pursuant to House Rule XI. 

 
For questions concerning this meeting, please email Tyler Micheletti, Director of 

Operations and Administration, at Tyler.Micheletti@mail.house.gov or contact the Committee 
on Transportation and Infrastructure at (202) 225-9446. 
 


